The Summerland Golf Society Highlights of the July 4, 2022 Board of Directors Meeting

- Covid 19 Protocol Restrictions requiring proof of vaccine, wearing of masks, and limits on the number of people in restaurants and bars in British Columbia have ended. Members and guests may wear masks if they wish, but it is no longer mandatory. Hand sanitizer remains available at entrances.
- Jason has been assured by District of Summerland staff that the golf course will not be severely restricted, or without water, to irrigate the course as we were last summer, even during periods of drought. The Summerland Golf Society will be involved in on-going discussions with the District, and other key stakeholders in the area, as the District of Summerland continues to develop their master water plan.
- April numbers are strong and numbers for May are looking good as well despite the wet spring.
- The golf course remains in beautiful condition, due in part to all of the rain that the area has received this spring. Remediation of areas that traditionally don't fare well during the heat of summer will be discussed with members of the Golf Course Long Range Planning Committee.
- With warmer temperatures now here, it is hoped that installation of the flooring material and fixtures in the on-course bathrooms can be completed before month's end.
- Giant's Head Brewery Operating as Duffer's Den, appears to be responding appropriately to member comments and requests regarding menu items and daily and weekly special offerings. Staffing continues to be an issue for them as it is for the service industry throughout the valley.
- As we have seen increased bear activity on the golf course in recent years, the Board of Directors is considering the installation of bear proof garbage cans on the property and is currently awaiting an estimate on pricing for purchase and installation of same.